
Class 1 Newsletter

Spring Term 2 

2025 

Useful dates:

Monday 24
th

February– Term begins

Friday 7
th

March- Class 1 Library visit 

Friday 4
th

April– Term ends

Tuesday 22nd April – Summer term begins 

How can I support my child?

Please ensure that they complete their homework 

which will be given out via google classroom each 

Friday as well as reading with them daily. This can 

be reading to them while discussing the book or 

having them read to you. We will continue to be 

changing books once a week, on a Monday. 

The weather continues to be cold and unpredictable 

at the minute, so please ensure your child has a 

coat with them everyday to allow them to enjoy our 

outdoor spaces. 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

concerns, you can speak to me on the playground 

before or after school or you can ring the office to 

make a phone appointment. 

Thank you for all of your support, 

Miss Ravji, Mrs Court and Ms Sharna.



Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you had a relaxing and restful half term 

break. We have had a fantastic start to the term in 

Class 1 and we are excited about what is coming up.

Our P.E days will remain on Monday and Wednesday 

this term. We are proud of the progress that children 

are making when getting changed for P.E. Please 

make sure all uniform and P.E kit is clearly named. 

Our Learning: 

Literacy: 

In Literacy, we will be writing narratives. We will be 

looking at the classic stories Elmer and The Tiger Who 

Came to Tea and producing writing based on them. 

We will also use the story Handa’s Surprise to write 

a fact file on fruit.

Maths:  

This term we will be learning about how many tens 

and ones are in numbers to 50. We will also be 

learning about length and height and mass and 

volume. 

Science: Our Science topic this term is ‘Celebrations’ 

we will be learning about light and shadow, making 

our own instruments and learning more about our 

senses. 

RE: In Religious Education we will be learning about 

Christianity, focussing on the Ten Commandments and 

then the Easter story. 

Geography: In Geography we will be drawing aerial 

maps of the classroom, school and local area. We 

will be learning about the basic human and physical 

features of our local environment. 

Design Technology: We will be learning textiles skills 

such as joining fabrics using pins to design and 

create a puppet. 

PSHE: We will be learning about what it means to 

be healthy and what we can do to promote good 

health. We will be discussing exercise, dental 

hygiene, screen time and having a good sleep 

routine.

PE: We will be continuing with our fitness sessions 

this term and we will be doing ball skills. 

Computing: We will be learning to code, we will 

learn about algorithms and follow simple sets of 

instructions to debug and create simple programs.

Music: We will be learning new songs with Miss 

Clover and learning about pulse and rhythm and 

playing a range of instruments. 


